
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:   Comment File No. S7-2024-05 – Financial Data Transparency Act Joint Data Standards 
 
FROM: Office of Municipal Securities (“OMS”), U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of Digital Assurance Certification, LLC (“DAC Bond”) 
 
DATE:  November 12, 2024 
 
 

On Tuesday, November 12, 2024, OMS staff had a video conference with representatives of DAC 
Bond.  The representatives were: Paula Stuart, Chief Executive Officer; Lisa Olsen, Executive Vice 
President; and Justin Hughes, Director.  Among the topics discussed was the proposing release for Financial 
Data Transparency Act Joint Data Standards (S7-2024-05). 

 
The following staff from OMS attended: Dave Sanchez, Adam Wendell, Mary Simpkins, Mark 

Elion, Preston Swapp, Matthew Newman, Victoria Nilsson and Christopher Halm. 


